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this reference covers all aspects of antibiotic therapy the first section reviews
all of the major microorganisms including bacteria viruses fungi and parasites the
second section covers all aspects of vaccine and drug use for these microorganisms
focusing on mechanisms of action resistance dosage regimens for adult and paediatric
side effects and drug interactions a comprehensive and updated volume for the
clinical virologist details laboratory procedures for detecting and handling viruses
from specimen requirements and quality assurance to virus detection and
identification from the fundamentals through the latest molecular methods presents
the most current knowledge on the wide range of specific viral pathogens includes
information on services provided by federal and state public health virology
laboratories provides essential information for clinicians and laboratory
virologists interferons documents the proceedings of a major international
conference on chemistry and biology of interferons relationship to therapeutics held
at squaw valley california in march 1982 the meeting was one of the 1982 ucla
symposia on molecular and cellular biology organized through the molecular biology
institute of the university of california at los angeles the book is organized into
four parts part i presents papers on recombinant dna production of interferon it
includes studies on the synthesis of human immune interferon in e coli and monkey
cells the expression of human ß interferon gene in heterologous cells and the
molecular activities of recombinant and hybrid leukocyte interferons part ii deals
with the biology of interferons covering topics such as interferon production
control process the effect of interferon on cellular enzymes and human amniotic
interferon part iii examines the factors relevant to clinical application of
interferons including structure function studies with human interferon gamma and on
human alpha interferon part iv presents clinical studies of interferon such as
interferon a trials in human tumor diseases and interferon in renal transplant
recipients includes subject section name section and 1968 1970 technical reports in
the short turbulent history of aids research and treatment the boundaries between
scientist insiders and lay outsiders have been crisscrossed to a degree never before
seen in medical history steven epstein s astute and readable investigation focuses
on the critical question of how certainty is constructed or deconstructed leading us
through the views of medical researchers activists policy makers and others to
discover how knowledge about aids emerges out of what he calls credibility struggles
epstein shows the extent to which aids research has been a social and political
phenomenon and how the aids movement has transformed biomedical research practices
through its capacity to garner credibility by novel strategies epstein finds that
nonscientist aids activists have gained enough of a voice in the scientific world to
shape nih sponsored research to a remarkable extent because of the blurring of roles
and responsibilities the production of biomedical knowledge about aids does not he
says follow the pathways common to science indeed aids research can only be
understood as a field that is unusually broad public and contested he concludes by
analyzing recent moves to democratize biomedicine arguing that although aids
activists have set the stage for new challenges to scientific authority all social
movements that seek to democratize expertise face unusual difficulties avoiding
polemics and accusations epstein provides a benchmark account of the aids epidemic
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to date one that will be as useful to activists policy makers and general readers as
to sociologists physicians and scientists provides information concerning research
grants and contracts supported by the national cancer institute current information
about research grants and contracts supported by the national cancer institute
subject listing gives contract or grant number and topic investigator grant number
and contract number indexes presenting a theoretical model of the social process of
emerging illness the volume s introductory chapter identifies critical factors that
shape different trajectories toward the construction of public health priorities
through case studies of individual diseases and analyses of public awareness
campaigns and institutional responses later chapters provide important insights into
the reasons why some illnesses receive more attention and funding than others jacket
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for the clinical virologist details laboratory procedures for detecting and handling
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identification from the fundamentals through the latest molecular methods presents
the most current knowledge on the wide range of specific viral pathogens includes
information on services provided by federal and state public health virology
laboratories provides essential information for clinicians and laboratory
virologists
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listing 1989 interferons documents the proceedings of a major international
conference on chemistry and biology of interferons relationship to therapeutics held
at squaw valley california in march 1982 the meeting was one of the 1982 ucla
symposia on molecular and cellular biology organized through the molecular biology
institute of the university of california at los angeles the book is organized into
four parts part i presents papers on recombinant dna production of interferon it
includes studies on the synthesis of human immune interferon in e coli and monkey
cells the expression of human ß interferon gene in heterologous cells and the
molecular activities of recombinant and hybrid leukocyte interferons part ii deals
with the biology of interferons covering topics such as interferon production
control process the effect of interferon on cellular enzymes and human amniotic
interferon part iii examines the factors relevant to clinical application of
interferons including structure function studies with human interferon gamma and on
human alpha interferon part iv presents clinical studies of interferon such as
interferon a trials in human tumor diseases and interferon in renal transplant
recipients
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American Book Publishing Record 1999 in the short turbulent history of aids research
and treatment the boundaries between scientist insiders and lay outsiders have been
crisscrossed to a degree never before seen in medical history steven epstein s
astute and readable investigation focuses on the critical question of how certainty
is constructed or deconstructed leading us through the views of medical researchers
activists policy makers and others to discover how knowledge about aids emerges out
of what he calls credibility struggles epstein shows the extent to which aids
research has been a social and political phenomenon and how the aids movement has
transformed biomedical research practices through its capacity to garner credibility
by novel strategies epstein finds that nonscientist aids activists have gained
enough of a voice in the scientific world to shape nih sponsored research to a
remarkable extent because of the blurring of roles and responsibilities the
production of biomedical knowledge about aids does not he says follow the pathways
common to science indeed aids research can only be understood as a field that is
unusually broad public and contested he concludes by analyzing recent moves to
democratize biomedicine arguing that although aids activists have set the stage for
new challenges to scientific authority all social movements that seek to democratize
expertise face unusual difficulties avoiding polemics and accusations epstein
provides a benchmark account of the aids epidemic to date one that will be as useful
to activists policy makers and general readers as to sociologists physicians and
scientists
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contracts supported by the national cancer institute
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Utility Holding Company Act of 1935 1989 current information about research grants
and contracts supported by the national cancer institute subject listing gives
contract or grant number and topic investigator grant number and contract number
indexes
Clinical Virology Manual 2009-05-09 presenting a theoretical model of the social
process of emerging illness the volume s introductory chapter identifies critical
factors that shape different trajectories toward the construction of public health
priorities through case studies of individual diseases and analyses of public
awareness campaigns and institutional responses later chapters provide important
insights into the reasons why some illnesses receive more attention and funding than
others jacket
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